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Morning Worship May 21st 
Lectionary texts for Sunday 

First Scripture Lesson:1 Peter 4:12-14; 5:6-11 
Second Scripture Lesson: John 17:1-11 

Sermon Title:  “A Prayer For Us”

Rev. Sharon Murray, Sermon 
Elder for May,  Jenny Franke 

Gerry Baker, Liturgist  
Bebby Lewis, Children’s Message 

News from Session…


The Education & Building Task Force has finished its job or refurbing the Fellowship Hall and basement. 
Decorating, painting, repair and decor will now shift to trustees as we begin: church signage, hallway 
painting, church parlor decor, relocating the furnace, repairing back hall.
Trustees have met to address these things as well as the Children’s Sunday School Room and landscaping. 
 
Steve gave a full pastor’s report and announced his choice for his book study for next Lent! All you 
interested in Revelation, prepare. 
 
Leeann has submitted her report for the end of the winter/spring semester. Enjoyed was a trip to Atomic 
City and a program on early fiscal responsibility by Jake Pepper.
Also, you’ll notice she has purchased signs to honor our high school graduates which are now placed on 
our east lawn facing Main St. 

 
Mission offering emphasis for May is 
King’s Kitchen


They’ll be feeding 250 children this summer. There are also 
opportunities to volunteer in food prep and package food 
for distribution.  
Jenny has placed a sign-up sheet in Huff Court. See if 
there’s a spot for you and sign-up!

supporting the Monthly Mission Focus



This year VBS will take place on Saturday June 10th from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m. 


Links for the online registration: 
Child (participant) registration      Adult Volunteer Registration       Middle/High School Volunteer Registration  
 

News on Camp Noah…

As of now we have 17 volunteers! and 20 campers. We expect about 20 more. Well done, organizers! 
The only need we have from our congregation is individually wrapped snacks. Stacey will place a bin 
in Huff Court to receive your donations.  
Of interest—— there will be a training session available May 28th. Stacey and Janie can give you the 
details.  
Don’t waste your training!— We have learned you may be of use for other such camps within our 
region, perhaps in eastern Kentucky and an upcoming camp planned for Alaska! You may be the ark of 
support for children all around the US. 
Camp Noah will be held in Princeton June 12-16 and on-line registration for campers K-5th grade may be 
found at: App.campdoc.com/register/campnoah
Camp will be at Central Presbyterian June 12-16 from 9-3 daily for campers. 
Be a part of your church at work by signing up here: Volunteer Hub for Camp Noah. 

This weeks Birthdays & Anniversaries


May 22nd - Michael Blythe
May 26th - Charly Morgan 
May 27th - Jane Murphey, Hannah Teutsch 
May 28th - Nan Crawford 
May 25th - Mike & Sharon Murray 
May 27th - Roy & Karen Burris

PROOF POSITIVE THAT BOO BURTON 
KNOWS HOW TO DELIVER A SPEECH! HERE 

SHE IS WITH HER PROUD PARENTS 
STEFFANI AND CHRIS SHOWING OFF HER 
WINNINGS FROM THE WESTERN DISTRICT 

CHAMPIONSHIP!

THANK YOU TO STACEY AND KATIE MENSER FOR THEIR 
TENDER DELIVERY OF “ALLELUIA, PRAISE THE LORD” 
DURING MORNING WORSHIP ON MOTHER’S DAY. THE 
FAMILIAL BLEND OF THEIR VOICES WAS WONDERFUL. 

WE HAVE KATIE FOR THE SUMMER ’TIL WE HOPE SHE'LL 
JOIN A CHOIR AT UK!



SCENES FROM MOTHER’S DAY BREAKFAST
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